
 

 

July 27, 2020 

 

Dear Resident Families and Friends, 

We continue to be very blessed here at Mullen Home with no cases of Covid-19. Our staff and 

Residents continue to be healthy and stay healthy each week. We are very grateful for 

everyone’s prayers and support during this difficult time.  

We have just recently needed to move the outside visits with families of the Residents to the 

East Activity patio. We just wish to remind you to continue scheduling the visits at least 48 

hours ahead of time in order for us to secure the monitoring that is required of us. Please 

contact either Sr. Caroline for the 2nd floor visits or Sr. Mary William for the 1st floor visits. You 

will be pre-screened on the phone prior to your visit. We also ask that you continue to call 

when you arrive so as to allow time for the monitor to come out and screen you prior to your 

loved one coming into the patio area. Thank you for your patience with our new processes. 

 

God bless you! 

Mother Mercy, l.s.p. 


